
 

   
ST MARY’S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY NEWSLETTER 

– Friday 18th October  

SCHOOL NEWS  
  
Wow, what a busy and successful half term! Over the last 7 weeks, we have been so proud to see children working 
incredibly hard and having positive attitudes around school – keep it up.  
 
We are happy to welcome back Miss Anderson from maternity leave, she will be teaching alongside Mr Armitage in Year 6. 
They will continue to be supported by Mrs Marshall and Mr Firestone.  
 
Today the children have participated in a sponsored shoot out, the children loved every minute and have all been presented 
with a certificate to mark their fantastic participation. One child from each class was also awarded a trophy for the hardest 
shot.  
 
We hope you have a peaceful half term and we look forwards to seeing you on Monday 28th October.  

Important Dates  

• 30th October – Flu immunisations 
• 1st November – Non-uniform for £1 donation to give towards the church Christmas Fair.  
• Monday 11th November - Friday 15th November - Anti-Bullying Week 2024 will take place from with the 

theme: Choose Respect.  
• Tuesday 12th November - Odd Socks Day - children are encouraged to wear odd socks to celebrate what 

makes us all unique. 
• Wednesday 13th November – Parents evening – more information will be shared after half term.  
• Saturday 30th November 10.00am – 1.00pm – Christmas Fayre at Our Lady of St Anselms - Our school 

choir will be joining with OLSA's choir to open the Christmas fair with some festive carols.  

December dates will be share with you when we return from half term. 

 

Star Award  
  
11.10.24 
Nursery – Mace 

Reception – Corey & Aria-Rose 
Year 1 – AJ & Rosie 
Year 2 – Shaye & Noah C 
Year 3 – Mitzee 
Year 4 – Kaylan & Layla-Jai 
Year 5 – Baazel & Lillie P 
Year 6 – Sheldon & Lilly Rose 
 
18.10.24 
Nursery – Mollie 
Reception – Leo & Thomas 
Year 1 – Jacob J & Rhyley 

Bronze awards 
 
Well done to these children, they are the first 
to receive their Bronze awards for 50 behaviour 
points. They have followed all 3 school rules 
consistently; be safe, be ready, be respectful.  
 
Ella-Rose 
Chase 
Princess 
Rhyley 
Lora 
Georgia 



Year 2 - Ezmae & Isaiah 
Year 3 – Fran 
Year 4 – Lola & Yassine 
Year 5 – Lexie & Junior 
Year 6 – Georgia & Brandon 
 

It didn’t go un-noticed   
 
Georgia, Natalia, Bailey, Carly, Ralphie, Baariz, AJ, Freddie, 
Jacob J, Charlotte, Logan, Lily D, Blake, Jacob K, Maddison, 
Sophie, Joe-Lee, Jaxon, Sheldon, Sienna B, Mason C, Shayla, 
Natalia, Ryker, Chris F, Christopher R, Hattie, Koby, Marshall, 
Becky, Primrose & Ben 

 

 


